
 

 
Salesforce Center and Park Closure Notice 
 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority (TJPA), owner and operator of the 
Salesforce Transit Center and Rooftop Park, is working with its asset manager, 
Lincoln Property Company, to perform regular maintenance of the Transit  
Center and Park. Due to this, the TJPA will close the Transit Center and Park 
during its regular operating hours on the following Saturdays, April 22 and 
April 29, 2023. We will reopen for normal operations on the following Sundays, 
April 23 and April 30, respectively. We apologize for any inconvenience and  
appreciate your understanding. 
 
During the closures on April 22 and April 29, note the following regarding transit 
services at the Center:  
 

• TEMPORARILY RELOCATED:  
o Transit services from the third-floor bus deck where AC Transit, WestCat Lynx, SF 

Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Treasure Island service, and Greyhound is 
found, will be relocated to street level. Signs will be placed around the entrances of the 
Transit Center detailing where riders can find their bus connections. Refer to your transit 
provider or visit 511 for the latest information on your transit connections. 

• OPERATING AS NORMAL:  
o Transit services at the street level bus plaza, where Golden Gate Transit and in-city 

SFMTA services are located, will operate as normal.   
o Paratransit services will operate as normal from Natoma and Fremont streets.  

 

 

Note: Due to unforeseen circumstances, this schedule may be subject to change without notice. 

 

About the Transbay Joint Powers Authority 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority is the owner and operator of the world-class Salesforce Transit Center 
and Rooftop Park. TJPA is working to complete the Transbay Program by extending Caltrain and ultimately, 
California High-Speed Rail service from 4th and King streets to the Salesforce Transit Center in downtown 
San Francisco through the Downtown Rail Extension project. 
 
How to Contact Us 
For urgent matters occurring during the closures, please contact TJPA’s Security Operations Center at  

(628) 260-9000.  


